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Kia Tapu Kia mohio tahi tatous.

Growing and Learning Together

RPS has a new website and new newsletter software.
The aim of this is to make it easier to read on your mobile phone.

WELCOME TO TERM 3                           TUESDAY 25 JULY 2023 
Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Sastrikal, Namaste, Talofa, Malo e lelei, Fakalofa lahi atu,

Bula Vinaka, Salam & Warm Pacific Greetings to you all

COMING UP AT RPS
Wednesday 2 August

Pohutukawa (Yr 5/6) Camp Meeting, 5:30 -

6 pm in our staffroom. All whānau welcome.

Friday 4 August
School Assembly - Rooms 23 & 25

2 pm, all whānau welcome

Wednesday 16 & Thursday 17 August
Kowhai Team Camp

Friday 18 August
Randwick Park School Board approved

mid-term break

SCHOOL CLOSED

Monday 21 - Friday 25 August
John Walker Field of Dreams Camp, Camp Adair

40 Yr 7&8 students attending

Tuesday 22 August
Rooms 10 & 11 Maritime Museum trip

Wednesday 23 August
Rooms 27 & 8 Maritime Museum trip

Thursday 24 August
Rooms 31 & 32 Maritime Museum trip



DUFFY MAINFREIGHT
CALENDAR WINNERS

Well done to the students below whose artwork

was selected for the Duffy Mainfreight Calendar:

 Aiyana Narayan          Room 32

 Lupe Langi                  Room 32

 Parneet Kaur               Room 27

 Livian Chute                Room 17

 Tofi Salu                      Room 17

CELEBRATING SERVICE & COMMITMENT
TO OUR LEARNING COMMUNITY

Helena Stickney 

Pohutukawa (Yr 5/6) Team Leader, 17 years

Laura Eckett

Kowhai (Yr 3/4) Team Leader, 12 years

Diane Morovic

Learning Assistant, 14 years

We thank them for their continued dedication and

passion in supporting our learners.

CONGRATULATIONS

At a Conference

in Australia in the holidays Miss Kirstie Nash was

THE Recipient of 'AUSTSWIM TEACHER OF

THE YEAR – New Zealand.'  The AUSTSWIM

2023 Awards of Excellence acknowledge

individuals for contributing to aquatic education

and water safety through leadership, innovation,

and community spirit. The awards recognise

brilliance, commitment, and innovation in

teaching swimming and water safety. It is an

incredible service to the industry to be nominated

CONGRATULATIONS TO
CHAZ ETCHES

Who won a gold medal in the GKR(Go-Kan-Ryu)
Karate tournament held in Auckland for Kumite in

the 12 to 13-year-old male division. He will be
competing at the NZ Nationals tournament for

kumite held in Wellington on 15th October 2023.

CENTRAL COUNTIES NETBALL
Well done to all the students who played in the

Central Counties Netball tournament last week -

all four teams played some excellent Netball

while displaying great sportsmanship! Thank you

to all the whānau who came to support us.

🥇 Year 7 Girls placed 1st

🥈 Year 7 Boys placed 2nd

🥉 Year 8 Girls placed 3rd

🥉 Year 8 Boys placed 3rd



and awarded the AUSTSWIM TEACHER OF THE

YEAR for 2023 in

New Zealand. 

RPS is very proud and privileged to have Miss

Nash as a member of our RPS whānau and

overseeing our school swimming programme.

BREAKFAST CLUB

DAILY, 8:10 - 8:35 AM

in Te Kahukura

ALL TAMARIKI WELCOME

TERM 2 ATTENDANCE
Congratulations to the following tamariki in

Yrs 1 - 4 who achieved 100%:
Ranvir Singh, Kayden Sean, Isaac Kheav, Haashid
Alvi, Mila Matiu, John Pelaez, Amaris Tafa, Isaiah

Raj, Ayansh Raj, Ayat Al-Mathhachi, Aliyanna Witton-
Hati, Trishan Kumar, Edith Vaiaia, Nova Rhodes,

Dhairya Sefo Singh, Lance Witton-Hati,
Te Hanahana Ripata, Jasman Singh, Myiehsa Ammara,
Sapphire Malaeolototo, Manveer Singh, Mitz Nacario,

Fateh Bhandal, Mia Nikora, Sargundeep Kaur, and
Anna On.

 Are you travelling overseas?
We encourage travelling during the school

holidays, where possible, it is important for

tamariki to continue their learning during the

school term. Unless there is a family event eg,

illness, family bereavement etc, we want all our

tamariki here everyday when possible.

If you need to travel overseas, please send a

copy of your plane tickets (departure and arrival

dates) via email to

absences@randwickpark.school.nz or call into

our  school office.

Policy and
Procedure Reviews

Reviews are open to our board, staff, students,

and school community (parents/whānau).

Anyone can review any policy/procedure that has

a review button.

Below are the topics the board will review this

term. Whānau are invited to review

these topics.

To start reviewing, click on a topic name, then

click "start your review" button.

Note that if you'd like to provide feedback on a

topic that's not listed below, you can still do so if it

has a review button.

Inclusive Education

Learning Support Co-ordination

Identify Learning Support

Gifted Learners
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